
Social Media Guidelines for the Independent Stakeholder Group 

 Social media posts are fine if they are agnostic to meeting content (e.g. highlighting 

meeting attendance, etc.) or, if including content, are recorded in the meeting agenda 

item: “Agree what will be published following the meeting”

 Social media posts should be made from individual accounts

 Be sensible and responsible, for example:

– Don’t post personal, sensitive or confidential information

– Don’t include any information that is copyrighted

– Don’t publish any views on behalf of National Grid or other member company

– Don't make false or derogatory statements about anyone’s business practices, 

character, financial status, morals or reputation

– Always pause and think before posting. 
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